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City of Jackson 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  April 16, 2025 
 
RE:  Change Order #2 – Jackson North Industrial Park Improvements 
 

 

 

Attached is Change Order #2 for the Jackson North Industrial Park Improvements 

(formerly known as Project Scotland).  This change order adds $79,350.00 for rock 

excavation and an additional 31 days due to inclement weather.  The Change Order has 

been recommended for approval by Koehler Engineering, our construction engineer for 

this project.   

All utility relocations have been completed and Cane Creek Road is currently in the 

process of being paved by Fronabarger Concreters under the inspection of Koehler 

Engineering. 

As always, if you have questions, please contact me at jsanders@jacksonmo.org or 573-

243-2300 x 2031. 
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